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Dear Chair Golden, Vice-Chair Nash, and Members of the Committee, 

 

My name is Jeanette Baity and I live in Lake Oswego (Clackamas County). I am 

writing in support of SB 1154 to update Oregon’s Groundwater Quality Management 

Act.  

 

I support SB 1154 because: 

• Oregon must protect aquatic environments to ensure everyone access to safe 

drinking water. 

• Some people only have access to well water and can’t afford alternative sources if it 

gets contaminated. 

• This bill provides the framework and accountability to ensure our water stays clean 

and safe to use.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support of SB 1154.  

 

Sincerely,  

Jeanette Baity 

Lake Oswego, Oregon 


